
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE: Improvements are coming to Le Parc Park! 
 
The City of Vaughan is repairing the surface of the pickleball courts at Le Parc Park (172 Connie Cres.). 

 
Work is scheduled to take place on Thursday, Oct. 2 and Friday, Oct. 3, 2025.  
 
To safely complete the work, the pickleball courts, seating area under the shade structure, and a portion of 
the northeast parking lot will be closed to the public during construction.  

 
The soccer field will remain open and accessible. Signs and barriers will be in place to guide park visitors. 

 
   To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/parks. 
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0 


